
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [dan@danweinrich.ccsend.com] on behalf of Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Tuesday, November 04, 2008 03:44 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: Auction Closing

11/04/2008

 

Just a reminder that the auctions are closing tonight at 7 p.m. eastern 

standard time.  Some good things going cheaply this week! 

  

We will begin regular updates again in a day or two.  We have a wealth of 

excellent specimens to offer right now. 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 
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